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Join us for a free, all-day, in-person/virtual event for high 
school/first-year college students with hearing loss and their 
parents, guardians, or teachers to help students learn about 
transitioning to adulthood, and their responsibilities and 
rights, and how best to advocate for themselves/their child or 
student. There will be mini workshops, panelists, and booths. 

When: April 26, 2023 

Time:  8 a.m. – 3:15 p.m. 

Where: McDowell Technical Community College 
54 College Drive 
Marion, NC 28752 

American Sign Language interpreters and CART will be provided. 
Please click here to register by April 5, 2023 

Email DSDHH Morganton Regional Center Interpreting Services Specialist 
Tanya Miller at Tanya.Miller@dhhs.nc.gov for any other accommodation 
requests including any other languages. 
For registration questions or to request Zoom link, contact Beginnings’ Mary 
Beth Sholar at mbsholar@ncbegin.org or cell: (910) 271-2802 or  
fax: (919) 715-4093 
For Spanish-speaking, contact Alejandra Casapia at (984) 297-2612 if you 
have any questions. 

Sponsored in 
Partnership with 
DSDHH: 

Fun-filled 
educational day! 

Come and learn 
more about how to 
prepare for the 
future! 

 Lunch will be 
provided. 
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